
The existing restrooms will be renovated to meet current 

ADA standards.

A new safe school entry will be constructed to provide 

controlled access to Webster Spring Elementary School.

The existing HVAC units have reached the end of its life expectancy. New 

HVAC will provide a quieter, safer, and healthier environment for this facility.

A new sprinkler system will be added in the 1954 section 

of the building.
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